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03 June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Springfield School / Active8 Minds Summer Club  
 19-23 August 2024 
 
I hope that your child is enjoying the last few weeks of term and looking forward to the transition 
events shortly taking place at Springfield.   
 
Following the success of our summer clubs over the last two years, Springfield is planning to run a 
summer club during the week beginning 19 August for pupils who are joining our Year 7 in 
September.  The club, designed to support transition and character skills development, will provide 
an exciting opportunity for children to make new friends, take part in a range of engaging activities 
and become familiar with their new school layout.   
 
We are again doing this in partnership with Active8 Minds who will be opening bookings from next 
week via their website (‘Book Now’ tab): www.active8minds.co.uk   I attach a leaflet from Active8 
Minds which provides further information.  (Kindly note that places are limited and that we need to 
sign up a minimum number of children for the summer club to run.) 
 
Springfield School is fully funding the programme such that it is free for the children to attend.  
However, we are asking families for a £25 refundable deposit to secure commitment.  The deposit 
will be refunded once the pupil has successfully attended the club.  Once you have booked through 
Active8 Minds the school will email you to arrange payment.  Both the booking and deposit must be 
received by noon on Monday, 8 July.   
 
Please do contact Active8 Minds if you would like to find out more about the summer club:  
 
bookings@active8minds.co.uk   Telephone: 01243 696580 
 
We hope that your child will be able to take part in the summer club and look forward to welcoming 
our new Year 7 to Springfield in September.  
 
With kind regards 
 

 
Ms S F Spivey 
Headteacher, Springfield School 
CEO, The De Curci Trust  
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